
 
 
 

National Accreditation Commission 
Executive Committee Activity Report 

July – December 2020 
 
 

1. Monitored reports of the Armature online progress. 

2. Reviewed the Powerful Practice procedure in light of the pandemic. Schools will be given an 
option to complete an article, record a video or both. 

3. Approved “Pandemic Extension 2.0” requests. 

4. Reviewed NLSA Virtual Validation Team Visit Process Manual. 

5. Began reviewing memoranda of understanding with our partner agencies. 

6. Accepted a proposal for “Hiatus Schools” i.e., schools that suspended normal operations but are 
not closing (e.g., reorganizing, COVID suspensions, etc.), to be presented to the National 
Accreditation Commission. 

7. Made plans to appoint a task force to develop a proposal for a high school accreditation 
protocol. 

8. Responded to recommendations made by LCMS districts on their District Annual Report form. 
The Executive Committee’s written responses have been distributed to NLSA Commissioners. 


